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With only a week to go until half term I am sure that parents, staff and 

children alike are all ready for a rest. For those of you at home juggling 

remote learning and your own work, the days and weeks may feel endless and 

overwhelming. You are doing an incredible job! I am really hopeful that school 

reopening is still planned for 8th March however I suspect that I will receive 

confirmation of this at the same time as all of you! I cannot wait for all of the 

Sandringham family to be back together again, and this date can’t come soon 

enough. 

A quick reminder for families learning at home that we still have some free 

WiFi codes, SIM cards and a few laptops available if these will help. We also 

have some stationery donated from Martins so please let us know if you need 

to replenish anything to help with learning from home too. Thank you to 

remote learning families who have completed the survey sent last week. It 

closes tonight so please give us some feedback if you can using the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L3SXt5XWaE65u86ZdvtQjND1-

6Im0XVJvJxBwc5EvP9UQkxGU0dSQUVTNlpPQ0tXRUhVTTdJWkNTTy4u 

Due to the lack of clarity surrounding the end of lockdown and a confirmed 

school reopening date please note the change in our February INSET day. 

This has been rescheduled to Monday 22nd March. Once I have a full opening 

date confirmed I will be able to send you any diary dates for next half term. 

World Book Day is due to be on the Thursday 4th March but we would really 

like to celebrate this all together so plan to postpone this to Thursday 11th 

March.  Staff and children are all invited to dress up as a character from 

their favourite book. 

The core value for this half term is responsibility and the children both in 

and out of school have being sharing what they are responsible for. This 

ranges from caring for fish, cats and dogs, emptying the dishwasher, tidying 

bedrooms and looking after younger brothers and sisters. Please help to 

promote the children’s understanding and independence by encouraging them 

to be responsible for something at home and praising their efforts and 

contributions. Next week we will be focussing on how we can be responsible 

for looking after our wider environment. 

On Monday I will be writing to all of the children with a special half term 

challenge based around love. Wishing you all a safe and relaxing weekend. 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

INSET DAY  

DATE CHANGE 

To ensure that 

keyworkers can continue 

to do their important 

jobs during lockdown 

the INSET day due on 

22nd February has been 

moved to Monday 22nd 

March.  

 

FACE COVERINGS 

Please help to keep us all 

safe by wearing a face 

covering at school drop 

off and collections. This 

includes breakfast and 

after school club. 

 

COVID UPDATES 

Please keep us updated 

of any positive test 

results within your 

households. 

 

B/ASC Bookings 

Please book at least 

48hrs in advance where 

possible. 

 

INSET DAYS 

Mon 22nd March 

Fri 28th May 

Mon 7th June 

Wed 21st July 
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LOOK AT WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING 

IN NURSERY AND RECEPTION 
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LOOK AT WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING 

IN YEAR ONE AND YEAR TWO 


